
I can’t believe we have already reached the 1st July.  With 3 weeks to go until the 

end of term there is still so much to do.  Today’s newsletter will contain lots of in-

formation regarding events that are happing over the next three weeks.  

Yesterday afternoon the children took part in their moving up activity.  It was lovely 

to see the children so excited about meeting their new teacher, visiting new class-

rooms and meeting new children that they are going to spend next year with.  We 

were pleased that Mrs Hartley, who is taking over Mrs Grainger's maternity leave, 

was able to be part if this activity too and she enjoyed being back with us at Burton 

Agnes.  As part of our transition for children who are moving classes, the staff 

spend time chatting with the new teachers so they are aware of your child’s attain-

ment and needs.  If there is any additional information you feel you need your 

child’s new teacher needs to know, please feel free to get in touch. 

July @Burton Agnes 

Monday 4th July 

Bridlington Little Sing and picnic on the beach .  This is for the children in Class 2.  

Don’t forget your lunch box if you are providing your own lunch.  Children will need 

their sun cream on, a sun hat, their school uniform and a coat incase of rain.  They 

do not need anything else. 

Tuesday 5th July 

Reception Moving up meeting with Mrs Claxton  For those parents who currently 

have children in Reception please come along at 2.40 to meet with Mrs Claxton 

who will talk to you about the move in to Class 2 and learning from the National 

Curriculum. 

KS2 Hockey Tournament at Driffield School.  If you have not yet returned your 

slip, please do so ASAP.  4pm start 

Wednesday 6th July 

Class 3 Big sing at Bridlington Spa pm 

Thursday 7th July 

Year 6 Transition Day at Bridlington School and Headlands 

Friday 8th July 

Year 6 Transition Day at Bridlington School and Headlands 

Summer Fair 

Please come along and help us raise money for school funds.  Many of the stalls are 

created by Class 4 children as part of their enterprise work.  Gates open at half past 

one and close at 1.40pm.  Late entries need will need access via the school office. If 

you leave before the end of the day please find a member of school staff to sign 

your children out. 

 

 

A note from Mrs. Jameson 
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Friday 1st July 

2022 



Tuesday 12th July 

KS2 production of  Mystery of Magpie Manor.  You will have received a letter regarding ticket requests, costs 

and the times that we require children back in school on the evening.  Doors open 1.50pm for the afternoon per-

formance and 5.30pm for the evening performance. 

Thursday 14th July 

Parents afternoon.  This is an opportunity to have a look round school and at your child’s work.  A letter will  be 

sent home next week regarding this.  

Friday 15th July 

Class 1 and 2 visit to William’s Den 

Tuesday 19th July  SAVE THE DATE 

FOBAS school disco— For Reception to Year 6 , after school until 5pm.  More details will be shared with you next 

week. 

Friday 22nd July 

Leaver service at St Martins Church 11am followed by a whole school picnic  at 12 o clock at Burton Agnes Hall 

for children and families.  Don’t forget to return your letters about this. 

Class 4 Paint box Experience 

Last week the children in class 4 developed their flair for art by heading in to the Yorkshire Wolds to learn a little bit 
more about the art work of David Hockney.  The children learnt about Hockney and his style of art in the Autumn 
term as part of our Hidden Treasures topic.  To be able to go out and look at the fields and roads that inspire many 
of Hockneys wonderful paintings was a fantastic experience.  Many thanks to the Children’s University for sup-
porting this visit and for providing the sketch books that the children got to keep. 

Advanced warning 
Fiona’s sports clubs will not be running on Tuesday 5th July, 12th July and 19th July.  After school sporting clubs on 
a Monday and Thursday will not run during the last week of term.  Wrap around after school club will still run in the 
last week but NOT on Friday 22nd July.  Thank you 

Breakfast club and after school club reminder 
As part of our work to keep your child safe in school, it is vitally important that any parent wishing their child to 
attend breakfast club or the paid for after school club books their child in for every session they are attending.  We 
have an increasing number of children, particularly at the end of the day who do not know if they are staying for 
the after school club and we don’t know either, as they  have not been booked in.  The best way to book your ses-
sions is via the schoolmoney app or by phoning school.  Please can we also remind you that the last pick up for after 
school club is 5pm. 

Payments to school 
With only three weeks to go until the end of term we would appreciate that any outstanding payments for dinners 
or breakfast and after school clubs are brought up to date to enable us to balance our books and bank money.  The 
best way to do this is via the school app or alternatively send your money in to school in a named envelope.   

Tombola prizes 
We are very grateful for all the donations we have received so far for the summer fair tombola.  Please keep send-
ing them in. 
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Diary Dates for Summer 2022 

 Covid Reminder 

  

With cases on the increase again it is important 
for us to remind ourselves of the procedures if 
your child has covid symptoms. 

If your child has a positive covid test or displays 
covid symptoms  they should stay at home and 
avoid contact with other people until three days 
after they took the test.  After this period the 
child may return to school UNLESS they still have 
a high temperature or still feel unwell.  They 
should stay at home until their temperature re-
turns to normal. 

For adults the isolation period is 5 days.  Please can you inform school if your child has covid or anyone in the 
family has covid.  Thank you. 

 

Have a lovely weekend 
  

  

Monday 4th July Class 2 Little Big sing at Brid Spa  

Tuesday 5th July Reception parents transition 
meeting 2.40pm 

Hockey Tournament at Driffiled 
school 4pm 

Wednesday 6th July Class 3 Big Sing at Brid spa pm 

No brass lesson today 

Police to visit class 1 

Friday 8th July Summer Fair PM 

Tuesday 12th July KS2 production 2pm and 6 pm 

Fire engine  to visit class 1 

Wednesday 13th July Class 4 Growing up talk 

Thursday 14th July Parents Afternoon 

Friday 15th July  Class 4 Special Mentions 

Class 1 and 2 visit to Williams 
Den 

Tuesday 19th July FOBAS disco after school 

Friday 22nd July Leavers’ Service 11am  at church 

Whole school family picnic  at 
12 o'clock 

School Closes 

Monday 5th September  Staff Training Day 

Tuesday 6th September  School opens 

 


